
UPDATE FROM OUR CEO, MARK HANNA
From 1st October, dementia services in Hertfordshire will change from the current
model but will still be delivered by Age UK Hertfordshire, Alzheimer's Society and
Carers in Herts. This means that the Hertswise partnership will end, and the
groups will be managed by Alzheimer's Society. Age UK Hertfordshire will be
responsible for Information and Advice and Dementia Friendly Communities, and
Carers in Hertfordshire will provide dementia awareness training. The service
change should not impact people using the services and the way to refer in will
stay the same until further notice. 
We are working closely with Alzheimer's Society and Carers in Hertfordshire to
make the changes over the next few months. 
Brainwaves Services within Dacorum are not affected by this change and remain
the same. TEL: 01442 259049
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HERTSWISE - TEL: 0300 123 4044

Zoom Training
Monday 29th July

10.30am - 12pm 

“Communication
around people with

Dementia”
To book your place, call

Margaret on 07525 070472 or
email:volunteering@ageuk

herts.org.uk

THANK YOU Upcoming Events
Thank you to all the

Volunteers who attended
our Cream Tea events. It
was lovely to meet you

all.
We will be holding

Christmas events so watch
this space for further

details.  
 

Thank you to all the
Volunteers who attended
our Cream Tea events. It
was lovely to meet you

all.
We will be holding

Christmas events so watch
this space for further

details.  
 



PICTURES FROM OUR CREAM TEASPICTURES FROM OUR CREAM TEAS


